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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Alpha Gamma Delta Reinstalls Chapter at University of Wisconsin-Whitewater 

 

(INDIANAPOLIS) Alpha Gamma Delta Fraternity is pleased to announce the reinstallation of Beta Theta Chapter 

at University of Wisconsin-Whitewater, on December 2, 2017.  

 

Collegians from Beta Epsilon─Carroll University served as members of the initiating team. Melissa Jacobson 

James, International Vice President-Alumnae, served as the Installing Officer and Toastmistress of the 

Installation Banquet.  

 

The Installation Banquet was held on campus at University of Wisconsin-Whitewater in Whitewater, Wisconsin. 

Parents, sisters and friends of Alpha Gamma Delta joined together for this celebration of sisterhood. At the 

banquet, Melissa Jacobson James presented the chapter with its official charter. Catherine Matthews, Trustee 

for the Alpha Gamma Delta Foundation, announced the Alpha Gamma Delta Foundation would be giving one 

$1,000 scholarship to a member of the chapter for the 2018-2019 academic year. 

  

 

### 

About Alpha Gamma Delta  

Inspired by the vision and values defined by our Founders, Alpha Gamma Delta cherishes the lifelong 

opportunity to share sisterhood. We challenge our members to lead lives of significance that positively impact 

their communities. Alpha Gamma Delta is an international women’s fraternity with 123 active collegiate 

chapters and more than 189,000 initiated members. Together, we continually work to: Inspire the Woman. 

Impact the World. Learn more at alphagammadelta.org 
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